
 

 

       
 
 

  
 

Green Class Assembly 
 

7th March 2023 
 
Dear parents and carers of Green class, 
  
We would like to invite you to attend Green’s class assembly on Thursday 30th March 
at 9.15am in the Lower School hall.  We’re excited about welcoming families into school 
to share your children’s learning with you.  
 
As we are holding this assembly in person, we will not be recording it live.  Due to 
safeguarding reasons, we unfortunately cannot allow photos to be taken.  We will be 
posting a news story with photos on our website after the assembly. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Dutton 
Green class teacher 


